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Tuesday,	9	May	2017	
11:52:22	AM	
	
To	Whom	it	may	concern.		
	
I	am	writing	to	express	my	support	for	a	fair	feed-in	tariff,	that	should	increase	in		
line	with	the	wholesale	price	on	electricity.	This	should	be	regulated	so	that	
retailers	pay	a	fair	price	for	the	service	that	is	provided	to	them	by	owners	of	
solar	systems.		
The	price	should	also	recognise	that	solar	power	provides	a	much	cleaner	form	
of	energy	in	relation	to	its	effects	on	the	environment	and	health.		
While	I	am	with	a	company	that	offers	a	higher	feed-in	tariff	than	most,	it	is	still	
an	insufficient	level	of	payment	for	providing	energy	at	peak	times	to	the	energy	
companies,	for	which	they	themselves	charge	a	handsome	sum.		
	
Thanks	for	your	time,		
	
Jo	Lancaster	
	
Jo-Ann	Lancaster		
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